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Dear Dr.Bapuji 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 9th December 2011 responding to the observations contained within the post 
inspection report. 
 
The inspection team have considered your response and have accepted the actions, which you have taken, or 
planned, to correct the reported deficiencies and prevent future recurrence. 
 
I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this letter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason Wakelin-Smith 
Inspector 
MHRA 
 


